In This Issue

Webmail users click here

Official News

· Insurance Meeting Reminder -- Nov. 13

General Announcements

- · Please donate blood!
- · Silent Art Auction
- · AU ITS: Mac Training Workshops
- · Register for Concert Band and Jazz Band!
- The Erie Railroad in Song, Story and Image
- Womens Excellence In Leadership Award (WELA)
- The Wellstone and Villers Fellowships
- · Pet Pals Says 'Thank You'
- · Bergren Forum
- · Live Music at the Wellsville Creative Arts Center
- · Admissions' Video Contest

What's Happening?

More Events...

	TODAT
5:00	Good Sense Gourmet Reserve Now!

 Autumn Visit Day with Admissions

TOMORROW

10:00 AU Blood Drive

5:00 Seminar IV: Transitioning into the Workplace

· Silent Art Auction

WEDNESDAY

12:30 Religious institute

7:00 The Erie Railroad in Song, Story and Image

8:00 'The Imaginary Invalid' by Moliere

· Silent Art Auction

Insurance Meeting Reminder -- Nov. 13

Non-statutory employees considering changing insurance options may be interested in attending an informational meeting regarding the POS plan on Tuesday, Nov. 13, in Kenyon Allen room in Powell Campus Center. The meeting will start at 11 a.m. followed by an open question period from 12-1:30 p.m. for anyone who would like to stop in to ask a particular question rather than attend a full meeting.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Please donate blood!

AU Blood Drive is on Tuesday, Nov. 13, 2007 from 10 a.m. to 4 p.m.

Contact Dr. Kathryn Link (link@alfred.edu) for an appointment.

Bring ID.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Silent Art Auction

Art Union is holding a Silent Art Auction for Patrick Power's family.

There will be an opening reception on Tuesday, November 13th from 7 to 9pm in the Harder Hall lobby. There will be home-made baked goods!

The majority of the work will remain in the lobby with bid sheets until Friday, November 16th. The work will be taken down promptly at 4pm so be there to make your last and winning bid!

There are over one hundred pieces in the auction created and donated by faculty, staff, and students! Link: Information about Patrick Power's family

back to top Send Email Reminder

AU ITS: Mac Training Workshops

Alfred University's ITS Department is proud to host an all-day series of Mac training sessions.

Thinking about switching and want more information about Apple's computers? Already own a Mac and want to get the most out of OSX? Curious about the pros and cons of OSX.5, Leopard? Are you a faculty or staff member that primarily uses a Mac and want to use Alfred's network features to their fullest?

Then this is the event for you - instruction and full Q&A forums will be provided by a Certified Apple Technician in a series of four workshops.

Click the link below for more information or to sign up for one or more workshops.

Link: http://apple.alfred.edu

back to top Send Email Reminder

Register for Concert Band and Jazz Band!

Do you have an instrument collecting dust in your closet? If so, consider dusting it off and play in the AU Concert Band and/or Jazz Band! We are accepting new and enthusiastic members for next semester.

Rehearsals are in the evenings -- a good way to blow off steam after your academic courses! Please contact Chris Foster, Director of Bands, if you have any questions. **foster@alfred.edu**, (607) 871-2571.

back to top Send Email Reminder

The Erie Railroad in Song, Story and Image

As part of Alfred's Bicentennial celebration, there will be a program featuring songs (live music!) and images about the Erie Railroad, which ran through Alfred for over 100 years (ever wonder why Alfred Station is called Alfred "Station"?).

Wednesday, Nov. 14 @ 7 p.m. Alfred Station Seventh Day Baptist Church

The program is free and open to all.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Womens Excellence In Leadership Award (WELA)

Students apply today.

Applications due Wednesday, Nov. 14!

This award recognizes the achievement of one graduating female student who has demonstrated exceptional leadership while attending Alfred and who has made a meaningful impact on the Alfred campus or in the Alfred community.

The WELA award-winner will receive financial assistance with a post-college expense, up to a value of \$750. December 2007 and May 2008 graduates are eligible.

Download an application at the link below. Questions? Contact the Women's Leadership Center at x2971 or wlc@alfred.edu

Attachment: WELAAPPLICATIONFALL072.pdf

back to top Send Email Reminder

The Wellstone and Villers Fellowships

Both fellowships are year-long, full-time, salaried positions at our office in Washington, DC. Each year, one candidate will be selected for each fellowship. Selected fellows will receive a compensatory package that includes an annual stipend of \$35,000 and excellent health care benefits.

For more information, please go to the appropriate link:

Wellstone: http://www.familiesusa.or...;

Villers: http://www.familiesusa.or...

back to top Send Email Reminder

Pet Pals Says 'Thank You'

The club, Pet Pals, would like to thank everyone who donated and/or purchased the stuffed animals we had on sale last week. We raised \$208 for the SPCA in Wellsville!

Unaware of what Pet Pals is? It's a club formed to give students an opportunity to interact with animals. If you are interested in knowing more, just contact ajb6@alfred.edu or bankern@alfred.edu.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Bergren Forum

The Bergren Forum sponsored by the Division of Human Studies will be meeting at 12:10 p.m. on Thursday, Nov. 15tin the Nevins Theatre, Powell Campus Center.

Bring a brown bag lunch; coffee and tea are complimentary.

Speaker: Vicki Eaklor

Topic: Remembrance, Re-enactment, and History of Gettysburg, 2006

back to top Send Email Reminder

Live Music at the Wellsville Creative Arts Center

Bobby Henrie & The Goners
Saturday, Nov. 17, 2007 Performance at 8 p.m.
Tickets are \$10 advance/\$12 door.
www.WellsvilleCreativeArt... http://www.wellsvillecrea...> / 585.593.3000

back to top Send Email Reminder

Admissions' Video Contest

Would you like to win a new iPod Touch or iPod Nano with Video? Enter our video contest! Create a video capturing what you love about AU or how AU has inspired you in 2 minutes or less. Prizes awarded to top 3 videos selected and Viewer's Choice. Contact Jodi Bailey for more information at baileyj@alfred.edu. Or check out the web page on my.alfred.edu. Deadline extended to November 30!

Link: http://my.alfred.edu/videocontest

back to top Send Email Reminder

Alfred University | My AU | Our AU | Events | BannerWeb | Blackboard | News | Enews